
June 14,1994 

Baker Environmental, Inc. 
Airport Office Park, Building 3 
420 Rouser Road 
Coraopolis, Pennsylvania 15108 

(412) 269-6000 
FAX (412) 269-2002 

Commander 
Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
1510 Gilbert Street (Building N-26) 
Norfolk, Virginia 23511-2699 

Attn: Ms. Katherine Landman 
Code 1823 

Re: Contract N62470-89-D-4814 
Navy CLEAN, District III 
Contract Task Orde 

Operable Unit No. 1 
MCB, Camp Lejeune, North Carolina 

Dear Ms. Landman: 

Enclosed for your review are three (3) copies of the Draft Final Interim Remedial 
Investigation/Feasibility Study (RI/F’S) Report and Proposed Remedial Action Plan 
(PRAP) for Operable Unit No. 10 (Site 35). Copies of these documents have been 
forwarded to the North Carolina DEHNR, EPA Region IV, MCB Camp Lejeune EMD, the 
Navy Environmental Health Center (NEHC), and TRC members in accordance with the 
distribution listed in Amendment/Modification No. 1 for CTO-0160 dated September 29, 
1993. 

Comments and responses to comments to the Draft Interim RI/FS and PRAP will be 
shipped under separate cover via overnight courier tomorrow (June 15, 1994) along with a 
computer disk containing the responses under the filename RESPONSE. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (412) 269-2063 or Mr. 
Raymond Wattras at (412) 269-2016. 

Sincerely, 

BAKER ENVIRONMENTAL, INC. 

Project Manager 

DLB/jc 
Enclosures 

cc: Ms. Lee Anne Rapp, Code 183 (w/o enclosure) 
Ms. Beth Hacic, Code 02231 (w/o enclosure) 
Mr. Neal Paul (w/ enclosure) 

A Total Quality Corporation 


